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John,
 
I made a site visit to Koppers on Friday, July 2, 2010.  I wasn’t able to reach Rory Hanczar, FTS to
enter the property, but I did not observe any activity that could be seen from outside the gate. 
There was no equipment visible or any noise.  I have several pictures of the site taken from the
area of the gate.  I received a call back from Rory Hanczar, FTS on Thursday corroborating what
Mike Toundas, FTS reported to me on Thursday, that no demolition activities were being
conducted on the Koppers property and would not be until the proper permits were obtained.
 
I received a call from Joe Prager (495-6086) on Friday, at about 10:15 AM.  When I returned the call
he apologized for the citizens unfounded concerns and his e-mail regarding demolition activities at
the Koppers site.  He said he had what he thought was reliable information and was concerned
about unregulated activities at Koppers.  We he learned that the concerns had been exaggerated
he wanted us to know that it was not his intent to raise concern based on unverified activities. 
Both he and Ms. Horton would like to have a schedule of activities so the citizens would know what
is being planned to avoid these types of misinformation.
 
Robin
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